St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph

Thanksgiving Food Drive

October 4, 2021

Dear Families.

Thanksgiving is a time to be thankful for all that we have. Many families in the community do not have enough food to celebrate Thanksgiving. We need to give to families in need so that they have something to be thankful for. Starting tomorrow we challenge every student to bring in 1 item for the food bank every day this week. If most students bring in 1 item a day this week that would be 4 items. We know St. Pat's gives so we are asking to try to reach the challenge of 1000 items for the food bank by Friday. Items most in need include: children's snacks, peanut butter, canned meats and fish, pork and beans, pasta sauce, canned stew and chili, soda crackers, mac and cheese, and juice. Monetary donations for perishable items such as milk, fruit and vegetables are always appreciated. Soap and shampoo are always welcome. Hygiene items such as soap, shampoo, diapers and baby wipes are also appreciated.

Thank you for your help Mrs. Gauthier's Grade 6 class



151 Dairy Ave, Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2 **Tel:** 1 (613) 354.2255 **Auto Attendant:** 1 (613) 354.6257 **Toll Free:** 1 (800) 581.1116 **Fax:** 1 (613) 354.0351 info@alcdsb.on.ca